
Bob Ferguson 
ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 

Public Counsel  
800 Fifth Ave •  Suite 2000 • MS TB-14 • Seattle, WA 98104-3188 • (206) 464-7744 

June 30, 2023 

SENT VIA WEB PORTAL 
Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Alexander and Elena Argunov, Thomas and Heidi Johnson, Chad and Victoria 
Groesbeck v. Puget Sound Energy, Docket UE-220701  

Dear Director Maxwell: 

The Coyote Creek Homeowners sought and received an extension to file a petition for 
administrative review by June 19, 2023. The ALJ by email clarified the date responses are due 
on the petition to be 5:00 PM on June 30, 2023. We file this letter to inform the Commission and 
parties that Public Counsel does not take a position on the petition for administrative review. 

Any questions about this letter may be directed to Lisa Gafken at (206) 646-6595 or 
Lisa.Gafken@atg.wa.gov.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ 
LISA W. GAFKEN, WSBA No. 31549 
Assistant Attorney General 
Public Counsel, Unit Chief 
Pronouns: She/Her 
E-mail:   Lisa.Gafken@ATG.WA.GOV
Phone:  (206) 464-6595

LWG/CM 
cc: Service List (via E-mail)
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